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Mobile Phones on RPS School Camps 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers 
 
Following a range of difficulties during recent school camps, we have made the decision to 
change our approach to students bringing mobile phones to these events. 
 
Previously, we have allowed students to bring their mobile phones on camps, to be used 
as cameras only (the sim cards have been removed.) However, despite best efforts, this 
has still resulted in a range of issues arising and, as a result, the overall experience for 
students has been diminished slightly. 
 
So, moving forward, students will not be permitted to bring mobile phones on school 
camps. Attending staff always take plenty of photos and these can be shared with the 
students and their families, at a later date. 
 
Students will be permitted to bring a standard camera if they choose. However, this 
certainly isn’t an expectation and is probably unnecessary. 
 
We are confident that this step will improve the overall experience for all students. 
 
If you have any questions or queries, then please don’t hesitate to ask. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 

 
 
Sean Moran 
Principal 
15/09/2022 
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